
 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

August 2023 

Matthew Boedicker 

Richard Cocuzza 

Evan Dunbar 

Camron Earick 

Brandon Hodge 

Dion Jackson 

Grant McMichael 

Walter Monsauret 

Logan Rex 

Nathaniel Swaney 

Stephen Vanover 

Samuel White 

Dylan Wireman  
 

PAID THROUGH 

July 2023 

Ryan Bickle 

Benjamin Gambill 

Edward Gren 

Jason Kiefer 

Dale Naumburg 

Stephen Nichols 

Nicholas Repko 

Phillip Smith 

Chance Weitz 

Nathaniel White  
 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2023 

David Barton 

J Boedicker 

Matthew Coil 

Aaron Deffenbaugh 

Cody Evans 

Jason Grace 

Robert Harford 

Ryan Hefner 

 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2023 

Austin Hoyt 

Gail Jackson 

Michael Johnson 

David Ruppert 

Tyler Steward 

Michael White 
 

PAID THROUGH 

May 2023   

 

PAID THROUGH 

April 2023  

Brandon Miller 

Lester Ricks 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

We are tentatively working to add CDL – Class A and 

Welding classes to our Journeyman training curriculum. The 

classes will be limited to 8 participants. Right now, we are 

trying to gauge interest. If you are interested in taking either 

of these classes, please contact myself or the hall and let your 

thoughts be heard. 
 

We have noticed that many of our members have allowed 

their FIRST AID/ CPR certification to lapse. We strongly 

encourage everyone to renew their certification in the interest 

of safety on the jobsite.  Get your computer part completed 

and sign up for the LIVE classes after. The “Hands-on” class 

will be scheduled when 8 members sign up. $300.00 

participation award when completed. 
 

   As always, let me know if you have any suggestions. 

           The Ole’ Guys              

It is amazing… the older we get just how quickly time 

flies! Seems I was typing the August article just a 

week ago. But that is all the more reason to 'Carpe 

Diem' or seize the day and enjoy our friends while we 

can.  
 

Eleven retirees, one who had been retired less than 2 

weeks, attended our meeting. As usual, there was 

slightly over an hour of lively conversation ranging 

from health problems to EV/Hybrid vehicle 

advantages to VA re-evaluations to how to get and 

avoid speeding tickets. It is AMAZING what you can 

learn from a group of old, wise and unemployed 

electricians!!  
 

Honestly though, we have a great time with snacks and 

fellowship. Come join us on October 11th. 
 

Never tell people how to do things. Tell them what to 

do and they will surprise you with their ingenuity. --

George Smith Patton  

 
Florian Smith 

 
Labor Day Parade went well! I’d like to thank 

EVERYONE who attended and send a “Special Thanks” to 

Travis Bodine, Bill Shaffer & Shawn Ruppert for 

volunteering to pull the trailers. 
 

I’d also like to send a heartfelt “THANK YOU” to Tony 

Pohlman, Shannon Brennan and her boyfriend Austin, and 

Bethany Kohli for making decorations and signs to 

decorate the floats! 
 

And last, but not least, I want to send a HUGE THANK 

YOU to Jared Parsley and his niece, Olivia Dickerson for 

cooking the burgers and hot dogs for everyone! 
 

We couldn’t have done it without everyone’s help! 

 
 

IS YOUR 

FIRSTAID/

CPR 

UP TO 

DATE? 
 

 
To Jordan Bodine 

for being the winner of this year’s 

Scholarship! 


